Welcome to 4th grade!



Meet Mrs. Millspaugh!

I am originally from Ludington and graduated from LHS!! Go Orioles!! My husband, Matt, and I have three children, Emily, Abby, and Ryan, and two hound dogs, Max and Mabel. In my free time I love to spend time with my family, attend sporting events, camp, read, play games, and go to the beach. This is the start of my 30th year of teaching and I continue to learn new things every day. I can't wait to start learning with you this year!!

Dear Families and Fourth Grade Students, I am excited to inform you that I will be your teacher this year. I look forward to an exciting year together in 4th grade. School starts on Tuesday, September 5th, and I can't wait to start our learning adventure together. This year, I will be teaching Language Arts and social studies and Mrs. Boyd will teach math and science. We are excited to be working together again this year and look forward to meeting all of you at Back to School Night on Wednesday, August 30th. I believe that by working as a team, we will accomplish great things in 4th grade. Parents, please know that I am available to help with questions and concerns throughout the year. I can be reached at school, by email, or through Remind. (See below for more information on how to contact me.) Enjoy the rest of your summer!! I can't wait to meet you!

-Mrs. Millspaugh

School Supply List

If you are able, please bring the following supplies with you to Back to School Night or on the first day of school. Please label all supplies with your child's name.

Pencil bag or box
Pencils & erasers
colored pencils
markers
highlighters
scissors
glue sticks
I wide ruled composition books
2 boxes of tissues to share
headphones or earbuds
water bottle

Greatly appreciated classroom donations: dry erase markers, pencils, tape, sticky notes, paper cups, ziploc bags, disinfecting wipes, baby wipes, extra snacks



cmillspaugh@lasd.net



text @cmillspaug to 81010 to sign up



(231) 845-3820